
General Education & Diversity FA Committee
Approved Minutes
November 18, 2014

 
Present: Anne Dahlman, Dick Liebendorfer, Queen Booker, Marlene 
Tappe, Chris Corley, Mary Hadley, Justine Martin (recorder)
 
1. Minutes
Corrected and approved October 21, 2014 minutes (motion to 
approve: Mary; second: Dick).
 
2. Course Proposals
The group began reviewing 25 course proposals submitted mainly by 
the Music Department.  Most of these proposals are course 
modifications moving classes to a new subject code MUSP (music 
performance).  Concerns were raised about missing information in CDS
and confusion about the sequencing and learning outcomes associated
with the modified proposals.  A motion passed (motion: Dick, second: 
Queen) to table further discussion of the proposals and to invite Dan 
Cronn-Mills and John Lindberg to a GEDC meeting to discuss CDS 
information and MUSP course modifications.
 
3. WAC Director Meeting
Next week Kirsti Cole, Writing across the Curriculum (Director, will 
meet with the committee to discuss the spring 2014 WAC 
recommendations.
 
4. Spring Semester Changes
The group decided to meet at noon on Tuesdays during spring 
semester.  Due to sabbatical, Anne cannot continue as co-chair spring 
semester.  The committee approved (motion to approve Mary, second:
Anne) Justine as co-chair.  Marlene will be become secretary.
 
Adjourned: 12:59pm
 


